
Parents and Guardians,

I am writing to inform you of a change to the multi-track year-round calendar for this school year that will
affect all Pre-K through 8th grade students.  This change is a result of North Carolina general statute that
provides students an opportunity to participate in a remediation and retesting program.
In order to offer remediation and re-testing during this current school year, the district has approved
shifting the last day of school for all tracks due to having banked instructional hours for students. Families
of students in 3rd-5th grade will be notified by their school  if they are eligible for remediation and
retesting.

The new dates for the last day of school for students are as follows:

Year-Round Track 1:
Last day of school for all students: June 2
Remediation/ Readministration Dates: June 3 and 6

Year-Round Tracks 2, 3 and 4:
Last day of school for all students: June 27
Remediation/ Readministration Dates: June 28 and 29

Please accept my apologies for any  inconveniences rendered. Your child’s teacher/school will send
specific information about any adjustments to calendar events that may be impacted by shifting the last
day of school. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact my office at
919.533.7749.

Kind Regards,

Clinton L . Robinson, Jr.

Sarah Simmons
Principal- Banks Road Elementary
919-890-7333
https://www.wcpss.net/banksroades
twitter- @BanksRoadES
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